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District-Wide 
●​ Elementary Data Review with Administration Team, Instructional Coaches, and AEA School 

Improvement Specialist on March 10th. 
●​ Parent-Teacher Conferences March 15th  & 17th 
●​ ISASP Testing March 21st - 25th 
●​ We celebrated our 2nd trimester PBIS party last week with activities centered around our monthly 

themes, perseverance, honesty and empathy.  Our SEL/PBIS team designed age-appropriate 
activities for all students to participate in. 
 

Building Updates 
Blakesburg 

●​ Lea Kunkel will be leaving the district at the end of the school year due to moving closer to family. 
Interviews for this position will begin next week. 

●​ Parent-teacher conferences went great and we had a great turn out! 
 
Fremont 

●​ Staffing Updates: 
○​ Mrs. Hoover(preschool) will be transferring to Blakesburg as the preschool teacher 

■​ Mrs. Moorman has been offered a contract for 2022-23 school year 
○​ Ms. Bates(kindergarten) will be leaving the district. 

■​ Mrs. Frahm has been offered a contract for 2022-23 school year 
○​ Mrs. Ray(2nd grade) will be transitioning into the computer science role for the district next 

year.   
■​ Miss Koellner has been approved for the second grade position for 2022-23 school 

year 
○​ Mrs. Moffitt(5th grade) has submitted her resignation due to a job opportunity for her 

husband.  They will be moving to be closer to his job. 
●​ Parent-teacher conferences were well attended! 
●​ Student reading incentives for February was an extra recess. 

 
Eddyville 

●​ We celebrated completed February reading logs with a variety of prizes!  The 6th graders enjoyed a 
pop and dodgeball party.  Mr. Steele, Mrs. Henderson and Mrs. Nelson played along!  5th graders 
that completed their February at-home reading logs all received an activity tracker(looks like a FIT 
BIT)  1-4th graders all got a stuffed animal slap bracelet and the PS/K students all got squishies. 
This month we are doing a March Madness reading competition among the classes. 

●​ Mrs. Lindenman(1st grade) is leaving at the end of this year to accept a position at William Penn. Ms. 
P-L has transferred to 1st grade for next year so we currently have a 2nd grade position open.  I 
will work on applications next week with hopes to interview in the last week of March. 

●​ We had a wonderful turn out for P/T conferences last week.   



      


